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How Far we’ve Come  
Edge started back in 2021 with 23 members, 

and the country just emerging from a 

pandemic. Within 6 months of launching, 

we reached 100 members! We have 

maintained full capacity.  

We now run sessions every day of the week 

Monday - Friday in multiple venues across 

Street & Glastonbury. Is it hard work? Yes! 

But we love it!  

During this period, we have fundraised for 

and bought 6 roll mats – equivalent to a full 

size competition floor. Along with additional 

equipment such as blocks, wedges, safety 

matting etc – everything that is essential for a 

thriving competitive club.                                                             

London Festival of 
Gymnastics 

The London Festival of Gymnastics is one of 

the biggest Gymnastics Festivals in the 

Country.  Clubs come from all around the 

UK to showcase their gymnastics skills and 

perform their routine to an audience of 

hundreds. Edge Acrobatic Gymnastics were 

among the many teams that displayed in 

October and their Wild West routine was a 

real crowd pleaser!  The festival was a huge 

success, a fantastic weekend was had by all, a 

great opportunity to showcase their skills as 

well as spend time together as a team. The 

squad will be showcasing the London 

Routine again at the Edge Christmas 

Extravaganza.  

 

 

 

 

2022 A Year of Firsts 

As we look back on 2022 we can see that it 

has been a year of exciting firsts! Here are 

some notable ones: 

• Edge’s 1st birthday! Celebrated with a 

cupcake for every child 

 

 

 

 

 

• First gymnastics trip away for the Limitless 

and Horizon squads to the London 

Festival 

• Hitting our fundraising target – check out 

our club noticeboard! 

• The introduction of Fun Acro to our 

timetable 

• Our Club’s first nominations: welfare 

officer of the year and small club of the 

year. 

• Edge Summer social, swim and BBQ at 

Greenbank Swimming Pool. 

 

 

 

 

 

• Edge acrobatics squads competed for the 

first time! And had medal success 

• First lot of coaches qualified to Level 1 

Acro: congratulations Dan Proctor, 

Donna Hand & Rachel Elson 

• The introduction of the kindness bear in 

all of our sessions across the week 

 

 

 

Thank you to our coaches and volunteers who give up their 

spare time for the children on a weekly basis. Without them 

and the sacrifices they make the club would not be where it 

is today.  

 

 

Christmas Closure  Club Noticeboard Got a Concern? 

18
th

 Dec 2022 – 3
rd

 Jan 2023 Check here for all the latest club updates We are here to help! 

  

What is a CIC? 
Edge Acrobatic Gymnastics is a CIC – a 

Community Interest Club, which means 

that we exist purely for the benefit of the 

community.  Any money we make gets 

poured back into the club and used to 

further the club, buy equipment and 

continue to create opportunities through 

sport for all our members. 

• Parent Watching week dates 

• Latest Policies & Procedures 

• Contact details 

• Upcoming events & fundraising 

 

Safeguarding Concerns: 

Maz Turner   07376203187 

safeguarding@edgeacrogym.co.uk 

 

Grievance:  

Dan Proctor 

youmatter@edgeacrogym.co.uk 

   


